



BROADCASTING STATION OF THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE, KANSAS

Central Standard Time 1250 Kilocycles

* *

Studio in Electrical Laboratory

December 1, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen
Dept. of Physical Education
Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

Confirming our telephone conversation of last week, this is to advise you that we are planning to explore the office of the "Basketball Coach" on our Exploring Your University program on Monday evening, December 8, at 6 o'clock.

Clarence Peterson, one of our announcing staff, is the moderator for this series of programs. It is his responsibility to get in touch with you the week before your broadcast and work with you in the planning of your program.

You may prefer to have him interview you or you may prefer to have him moderate a two or three way discussion.

Thanking you for your cooperation and looking forward to "Exploring the Office of the Basket-ball Coach" on December 8,

Sincerely,

Assistant Program Director

mildud I. Leaman

MIS: PLF